
Sample Meal Plan for Ember Days

Ember Wednesday,
September 17th
day of fasting

B: Yogurt or cottage
cheese with grapes or
Fasting Bread
L: Hard boiled egg with
a piece of fruit
D: Grilled or shredded
chicken and sweet
potatoes or Slow
Cooker Lentil Soup
(double or triple the
recipe) *may have this
meal with meat

Ember Friday, September
19th
day of fasting and
abstinence

B: Yogurt or Cottage
cheese with grapes or
Fasting Bread
L: Hard boiled egg with a
piece of fruit
D: Baked Salmon and
sweet potatoes or Slow
Cooker Lentil Soup

Ember Saturday,
September 20th
day of fasting

B: Yogurt or Cottage
cheese with grapes or
Fasting Bread
L: Hard boiled egg with a
piece of fruit
D: Grilled or shredded
chicken and sweet
potatoes or Slow Cooker
Lentil Soup (double or
triple the recipe) *may
have this meal with meat
instead
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https://catholiccuisine.blogspot.com/2011/03/fasting-bread-for-lent.html
https://www.catholicmom.com/articles/meatless-friday-slow-cooker-lentil-soup
https://www.catholicmom.com/articles/meatless-friday-slow-cooker-lentil-soup
https://catholiccuisine.blogspot.com/2011/03/fasting-bread-for-lent.html
https://www.thekitchn.com/how-to-cook-frozen-salmon-247238
https://www.catholicmom.com/articles/meatless-friday-slow-cooker-lentil-soup
https://www.catholicmom.com/articles/meatless-friday-slow-cooker-lentil-soup
https://catholiccuisine.blogspot.com/2011/03/fasting-bread-for-lent.html
https://www.catholicmom.com/articles/meatless-friday-slow-cooker-lentil-soup
https://www.catholicmom.com/articles/meatless-friday-slow-cooker-lentil-soup


Ember Wednesday,
Date: _________
day of fasting

B: 

L: 

D: 

Ember Friday, 
Date: _________
day of fasting and
abstinence

B: 

L: 

D: 

Ember Saturday,
Date: __________
day of fasting

B: 

L: 

D:

Make Your Own Meal Plan for Ember
Days
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